
Miriam Lord Primary School 
Applicant Information Pack 
 
 
 
 

Introduction 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in our advertised post.  The following information is provided 
to give you a greater understanding and feel for our school.  We hope that it supports you in 
making a decision as to whether or not you would like to apply.  We feel very proud of what we 
have achieved at Miriam Lord and would welcome the chance to show you round and talk to 
you in greater detail if you are interested in applying. 
 
Miriam Lord Primary School 
 
The school was established in 1987 and is named after a 
pioneer of education in Manningham.  Miriam Lord was 
born in 1885 and became the Headteacher of Lilycroft 
Nursery.  She was passionate that children get the very 
best start in life and to achieve this she opened what is 
believed to be one of the first nurseries in the country.  
She believed in promoting children’s welfare as well as 
their educational needs.  If you visited our school we 
believe that you would still see her vision in action. 
 
We are proud to be a member of the Priestley Academy Trust, a collaborative of six primary 
schools close to Bradford city centre.  We are a dedicated and hardworking Trust that aims to be 
at the forefront of new initiatives to raise standards and broaden the range of experience for 
our pupils.  Our motto is ‘Be The Change’ and we work to achieve this within our community. 

 
One feature of our school is that our pupils demonstrate 
excellent attitudes to learning.  Our school is a proud believer 
in 'Building Learning Power' and uses this ethos to support 
pupils to become independent and show resilience in the face 
of challenge.  Pupils are supported by a rich curriculum that 
develops core skills whilst also providing enrichment, breadth 
and balance.  Alongside this, we are proud of our work to 
support the most vulnerable and those with SEND.  To do this 
Miriam Lord houses a Local Authority Resourced Provision unit 
to provide specialist support for pupils with ASD.   

 
 
 
 



 
 
We recognise that to succeed in providing the highest standard of 
education, we must work in close partnership with our parents and 
carers.  The relationship between home and school is important to 
us and we value highly the feedback we get from our families, as 
well as the contributions that parents and carers make to school 
life.  Without these contributions, Miriam Lord Primary School 
would not be the success it is. 

 
We were delighted with our most recent Ofsted inspection outcomes in March 2018 when we 
maintained our rating of ‘good’ overall.  The inspector recognised that ‘You and your team are 
resolved that your school will welcome all pupils and you celebrate the rich heritage and 
experiences that they arrive with.  Staff and pupils work in harmony throughout school.  As a 
result, pupils are content and secure in their learning’. 
 
How To Apply 
 
We hope you have found this information 
useful and that it has helped you decide 
whether or not you would like to apply for 
a post at our school.  If you wish to be part 
of our team then please complete the 
Application Form which is available at 
www.prospectsonline.co.uk 
 
Visits to the school are welcomed.  Please 
speak to Mrs Jane Isherwood (Office 
Manager) on 01274 496611 if you would 
like to arrange a visit or need more 
information.  

 
 

Mr Bryan P. Harrison       
Headteacher      
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